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lke Mac Kay and the rest of the soccer Rears made it to the National
Finals in St. John's, Nfld. for the second consecutive year but they
elinquished their crown to Loyola tast weekend.

After two and a hait months
of Intramural activities the
predominant units are making
their bids on the unit standings
board in both the "A" and the
"B" conferences.

With the completion of
lacrosse, golf, archery, turkey
trot, cycle drag, tennis, flag
football and indoor soccer the
accumulative standings of both
achievement and participation
points are as follows: "A"
conference; first, Law with
1011.5; second, Dentistry with
735.5; third, Lower Residence
with 688.9 and a close fourth
Medicine with 685.5. In the "B'
conférence; first, Mackenzie Hall
with 630.0; second, Commerce
with 532.0; third, Delta Upsilon
with 478.0; and fourth, Forestry
418.0. Keep your eyes on the
board, there will be some big
changes in the weeks to corne.

In Division 1 hockey the
race is on for the league leaders.
In I-A it is a three.way tie for
first place between Arts and
Science, Medicine and Upper
Henday. In I-B Phi Delta Theta
are in first place with* St.
Josephs challenging. And in I-C
Lower Residence seems to be
the power.

The final resuits are now in
for the swimming and diving
meet. First place went to
Mackenzie Hall, second place
was Phi Gamma Delta, Dentistry
came In third and Kappa Sigma
took fourth. In overall individual
points flrst was Dan MacGregor
(Kappa Sigma) second was Brian
Ritchie (edicine) third was
Doug Paterson (MacKenzie Hall)
and fourth was Terry O'Brian
(Dentistry).

Congratulationg to John
VanRiper and Sandra Shenton in
becoming the new Co-Rec
Racquetball Double Champions
It was a battle right down to last
g ame between second place
finishers Mary Jean Robbins and
John Robbins.

The finals are closing in on
Co-Rec Volleyball with a lot of
good teams still competing. As
the tournament continues the
points become harder to get, the
games a little longer and a little
more demanding. Good luck to
those still competing and thank
you to those who gave it a good
effort.

Nov. 21 is the deadline for
Co-Rec Dart entries. This is an
easy going social activity that
takes place on Monday and
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T1uesday evening of the
following weeks at the Army,
Navy and Air Force Clubs. Corne
out and have a couple of games
of darts and sip on a littie
bubbly, maybe. Take a break
from shuffle board and give
darts a go, its a lot of fun.
However, we will not be
responsible for any dart fights.

A reminder to ail those
entered in intramural track and
field. The meet will be held thîs
Saturday and wilI be starting
bright and early at 9 a.m. at the
Kinsmen Field House. Be sure to
check your events, heat and
times with the meet schedules.

We would like to apologise
and correct a slight mistake
made inlast weeks article. It was
the Chinese Recreation ClubA.n
the picture of the Indoor Soccer
Champions not the Chinese
Students Association as before
me ntioned.

In closing I would like to
con gratulate Mr. Daniel
MacGregor for being recognized
as the Intramural Participant of
the Week. Mr. MacUregor in
addition to being the Kappa
Sigma1 Unit Manager actively
participates in intramurals.
Besides being the individual
winner in the swimming and
diving meet, he thrashes on the
Kappa Sigma water polo teamn, is
running in the track meet this
Saturday and shoots a couple of
basketballs now and them. Hats
off to Dan!

J.S. MacLauchlan


